Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 11:08 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130
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sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Please do not put an organic waste facility in Lidcombe.

The location is really close to residential areas and that roads aren't big enough to facilitate traffic.
The road it is proposed on is high traffic region. This road is used by alot of pplto go towards
strathfield or to Sutherland shire. There is already enough traffic around there as it is... Having the

waste facility is only adding to the traffic.

DO NOT PUT AN ORGANIC WASTE FACILITY IN LIDCOMBE.

Document Set ID: 11234238
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





